
D & D MANAGEMENT HAS STRONG
2013; LOOKS FOR HUGE 2014
Doc Nowicki and David Price of D and D Management Team LLC
located in Philadelphia Pa celebrate another year of success
in  the  sport  of  boxing  by  winning  their  2nd  consecutive
Philadelphia Managers of the Year Award.

In 2013 the stable of fighters currently under the banner of D
and  D  Management  Team  went  an  astounding  29  wins,  1  no
contest, 1 draw with only 2 losses (both of which occurred in
world championship bouts).

Alfred “Doc” Nowicki said “I have been managing fighters for
the past 20 years and I have never been so excited about the
level of skill and will possessed by our young fighters. All
of our prospects are under 25 years of age and we have been
carefully grooming them for the past 2 years. I can guarantee
that in 2014 the world will take notice of our D-Boys”.

January  10th;  4-0,  1ko  Jr.  Welterweight  amateur  sensation
Damon “Baby Dame” Allen leads the way in Philadelphia, Pa at
the Iron Workers Union Hall on Delaware Ave.

January 24th; 4-0-1, Heavyweight Mark “Too Sharp” Rideout and
11-2, hard punching Middleweight Decarlo “3mendo” Perez at the
Resorts Casino in Atlantic City New Jersey .

January 25th; 11-0, 10kos Super Middleweight Jesse “Hard Work”
Hart who was nominated for KO of the year continues at Madison
Square Garden in New York City.

January 31st; 10-0, 1ko Lightweight Naim “The Dream” Nelson
resumes action at Harrah’s Casino Philadelphia.

February 14th; 17-1, 12kos Jr. Welterweight contender Emanuel
“Tranzforma” Taylor who is currently ranked #4 in the world by
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the IBF will take center stage on ESPN’S Friday Night Fights
in Huntington New York.

Dave Price stated “We had a busy 2013 posting an excellent
record in the ring and working even harder outside of the
ring. We are in the final stages of completing a documentary
on  Philadelphia  Gold  medalist  Tyrell  Biggs  as  well  as  2
reality  shows  on  our  professional  and  sponsored  amateur
fighters. It’s been hard but I’m really proud of our team’s
accomplishments in 2013 but I look forward to even greater
challenges in the coming year. We are also looking for 2
possibly 3 more super talented fighters that might be added to
the D and D stable in 2014”.

For More information Contact
Dave Price 267-246-7182, daverice4323@gmail.com
Doc Nowicki 609-923-3982 docnowicki@yahoo.com
Like  us  on  Facebook  @  D  and  D  Management  Team  LLC  or
www.danddmanagementteam.com


